
Hello Everyone, 

Happy Fall! Welcome to all the new property owners. 

Irrigation 
We will begin the 3-week irrigation cycle on November 8th, please communicate with your landscapers 
the change in schedule. 

Upcoming Events 
1. Adopt at the Park Event on Saturday November 3rd at Sonrisa Park from 10am – 2pm - see event 

poster. 
 

 
 

2. Shred – A – Thon – Arties Ace Hardware Tatum and Thunderbird Saturday November 3rd from 9 
am-11 am 

 
Bulk Trash 
Thank you to all the property owners who have cleared their Bridle path areas they are looking great! 
 
Schedule 
Properties North of Sweetwater, between 56th Street and 50th Street, placement started 10/28 and pick-
up starts on 11/6. 
 
Properties South of Sweetwater, between 52nd Street and 56th Street, placement begins 11/4 and pick-
up starts on 11/13. 
 

Board Meeting 
Board meeting is November 20th at 7pm – the location is TBD and will be referenced on the Agenda that 
will be sent out next week. 



Community Reminders 

No parking on the Bridle paths, please remind your landscapers and contractors not to park on the 
Bridle paths. 
If you need to unload horses or other and can’t access the back of your property and need to 
temporarily park on the Bridle path, please move your vehicle to the side of the Bridle path so people 
and horses can get around your vehicle or horse trailer. 

Dirt Bikes and any other form of ATV or motorized bike are prohibited on the Bridle paths. We have 
received communication about several young people cruising the Bridle paths with Sand Rails/ Razers 
etc., these are also prohibited.  

Slow Down when driving in the community. We have many neighbors walking in the morning and 
evenings and children active on bicycles and skateboards. 

Have a great weekend. 

 

Sunburst Farms Community Update - Fun Events happening this weekend. 

 


